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The Bruny Island Advisory Committee held their first meeting for the year on Thursday, 8 February at 

the Community Health Centre. 

A list of the Committee members and their contact details can be found on Council’s website.  

Meetings are held on the second Thursday of the even months at the Bruny Island Community Health 

Centre at 10am and observers are welcome to attend. 

Items of interest from the meeting include: 

• Tasmania Fire Service provided a response to a question about Nearby Safer Places on the 

Island. Further information about these can be found on their website: www.fire.tas.gov.au. 

• Council has adopted a Waste Management Strategy and a copy can be found on Council’s 

website at www.kingborough.tas.gov.au/waste. 

• A call for Expressions of Interest has been made for the management of the Bruny Island 

Airstrip. 

• The Committee resolved to ask Council to approach State Growth to look at lowering speed 

limits and reducing vehicle sizes on the Dennes Point loop and Lighthouse Road. 

• A request was made for Council to conduct an audit of all the dead trees on the roadsides of 

Bruny. 

• A development application has been lodged to address coastal erosion threatening Nebraska 

Road. 

• Progress made on the Bruny cat management project. 

• Information relating to various road and bridge matters supplied by the Department of State 

Growth. 

• The Committee resolved to support the Department of State Growth’s current speed limit on 

the Neck. 

The minutes of the meeting can be found on Council’s website and a hard copy located at the Bruny 

Island Service Centre. 

The next meeting will be held at 10am on Thursday, 12 April.  


